
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A short one from me this week… 

 

Wow! What an incredible morning full of smiles and 

perfect weather. We have seen our school values in 

action alongside resilience and commitment.  It was an 

absolute joy to watch all the children taking part and 

encouraging each other. 

 

Thank you for attending and making it such a lovely 

event.   

 

Have an amazing weekend.  

 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Tuesday 27th June  Year 5/6 Performance 

         PM & early evening 

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

Insert photo 

23rd June 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Violet   Carly 

Class 2 Horner 

  

Class 3 Quantock    

    Teddy (Y3) & Roane (Y4) Alfie 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 William D & Jamie  Tilly 



Safeguarding 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

 

Please send your child in to school with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream 

applied at home before they come to school.  
 

Duck Race—THIS Sunday 25th June 

 

School, preschool and the Yarcombe Children’s Fund are holding a duck race at Daisy’s 

Dairy, Yarcombe on Sunday 25th June, prizes to be won and lots of family fun! Duck race 

entry forms were sent home in book bags but will also be available to buy on the day!  

 
Summer disco 

 

We’re still planning on a summer disco but have had to move our exercise challenge 

until next year. We’ll find a new date - watch this space.  

 
TTRS and Numbots 

 

Harry LM, Henry, Millie 

Maggie, Violet, Ava 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

The children in Featherlake have been learning how to rhyme this week, they have played a 

rhyming partner game and have also been writing some fabulous rhyming sentences. In Maths 

they have been recapping their number bonds up to 5. The children have been discussing 

photos of seaside holidays from the past and have made some great observations about 

similarities and differences. They have been incredibly excited about their first Sports Day, didn't 

they do brilliantly!  

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

This week in guided reading, we have been 

reading Grandad’s Island.  We have been 

very excited to find out what happens on the 

next page each day and to find out what was 

behind Grandad’s magical door.  We are just 

waiting to find out how Syd manages to get 

home after Grandad decides he wants to stay 

on the island with the animals.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Firstly, a huge well done to everyone who carried out a science experiment for the virtual 

science fair. From giant bubbles to parachutes and elephant toothpaste to the iron content in 

breakfast cereals, the quality of the investigations was fantastic  - I'm glad I'm not judging! 

Earlier this week we conducted our own investigations to compare the way in which different 

surfaces affect how far toy cars travelled as part of our topic on Forces and Magnets. We also 

had a fantastic presentation from the Fire Service, with lots of recaps and reminders on how to 

keep ourselves safe in different situations, including coastal walks, car journeys and of course, 

fire safety! 

You may remember that Quantock Class put out a request for some help with planters for our 

outdoor areas a while ago. We were thrilled to receive a donation from the Stockland 

Education Trust for £100 which has been safely banked while we wait for quotes to come back.  

 



 

Class 3 Quantock Timetable 

 

 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

This week started with Jamie, WIlliam D and Rafe representing the school at a Redstart Trust 

Public Speaking Competition.  This was held at the WPA Health Insurance offices in Taunton 

which was a lovely opportunity to see a work place and we were given a tour as part of the 

morning.  The boys spoke confidently on the subject of "Does this generation have enough 

good role models?"  The class had all contributed to this speech through writing their own 

and we took good bits from all of them and combined for the final speech.  

 

We have continued rehearsing for our summer play; Wendy has been in to help us really 

bring the characters to life.  Thank you to all of you for sending costumes. There are some 

brilliant creations that will really make for a colourful performance.  The performances are on 

Tuesday 27th June at 2pm (arrive 1:45pm) and at 6:30pm (children back in school for 

6pm).  We are performing outdoors on the school field, there will be limited adult sized chairs 

so some of you may wish to bring your own chairs.  Fingers crossed for the weather, not too 

hot and not raining.  The forecast looks OK at the moment. 

 

 

 

 



With the Year 5 and 6 children rehearsing for their production of Midsummer Night's 

Dream, we wanted share with you that the Handlebards are performing their version of 

Midsummer on Theatre Square at the Marine Theatre this Saturday! If you haven't seen 

the Handlebards before, they are very funny and incredibly accessible.  

 

Standard tickets are £17 adults and £10 under 18s - but Stockland School families can 

have a discounted price of £10 for adults and £5 for children. No need to buy in ad-

vance as tickets will be available on the door.  

 

As an outdoor performance, please can audience bring their own chairs if possible. 

 

More info on the Marine Theatre website 





Friday 16th June—East Devon Cricket Festival 

Buceshayes took part in the East Devon Cricket Festival at Whimple Cricket Club. The 

class was split into two mixed teams, with Mr Murnane and Mrs Cousins looking after a 

team each. All the children worked hard, represented the school superbly and played 

with smiles on their faces throughout. Below are the results; 

 

Stockland (A) = 71 runs 

Broadclyst = 73 runs 

Stockland (A) lost by 2 runs. 

 

Stoke Hill (A) = 70 runs 

Stockland (A) = 70 runs 

Stockland (A) won by taking 6 more wickets, that Stoke Hill. 

 

Woodbury (A) = 129 runs 

Stockland (A) = 48 runs 

Stockland (A) lost by 81 runs. 

 

Stockland (A) = 66 runs 

St Andrews Chardstock = 60 runs 

Stockland (A) won by 6 runs. 

 

Stockland (B) = 34 runs 

Topsham = 114 runs 

Topsham won by 80 runs. 

 

Stockland (B) = 69 runs 

Woodbury (B) = 116 runs 

Woodbury (B) won by 47 runs. 

 

Monty = 142 runs 

Stockland (B) = 46 runs 

Monty won by 96 runs. 

 

Well done everybody!!! 

 

 



 

This is our 6th year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at 

the end of June.   

 

It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and streams. Various 

wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presentations on the Satur-

day morning and lead nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the mead-

ows.  

 

There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. 

Mown paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and 

trade stands, as well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 


